
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
PTA	Member	Meeting,	February	1st,	2021	
	
Meeting	called	to	order	by	Esther	at	7:00	p.m.	
	
Minutes	from	December	7,	2020	approved.	Natalie	motions	to	approve.	Liz	seconds.	
	
Reports	of	Officers		
A.	Treasurer’s	Report	–	We	made	some	money	from	school	store	with	the	sales	of	
the	new	youth	hoodies.		
B.	President’s	Report		-	It’s	been	a	quiet	month.	Esther	said	we’re	looking	forward	to	
doing	more	as	we	finish	up	the	school	year.	
C.	Membership	Report	–	no	new	membership.	
D.	Principal’s	Report	–	On	the	first	Monday	of	the	month	Dr.	Grass	will	be	doing	
“Coffee	with	the	Principal.”	
-	Brittney	Vollans	asked	about	a	calendar	for	hybrid	schedule.	It	should	be	posted	
soon.	Dr.	Grass	said	more	information	is	forthcoming	about	the	extended	school	
year	this	year.	
	
New	Business	
A.	Grant	Requests	–	no	grant	requests	this	month.	
B.	Nominating	committee	–	The	committee	needs	at	least	three	people	for	next	
year’s	board.	Esther,	Liz	and	Natalie	are	planning	to	stay	on.	Esther	is	considering	
having	two	VPs.	Lissie	said	she	is	willing	to	be	on	the	board.	Currently	we	have	a	full	
slate.	Lissie,	Ramey,	Brittany	will	be	the	committee.		
	
Announcements	
A.	Virtual	events	–	It	was	recommended	to	take	a	break	from	PTA	events.	Virtual	
events	like	the	science	fair	have	been	expensive	and	not	able	to	be	attended	by	all	
students	equally.	
B.	School	supplies	–	Esther	asked	if	we	should	have	kits	delivered	home	or	to	the	
school.	Kits	will	have	disinfecting	wipes,	they	partnered	with	Lysol.	PTA	will	work	
with	them	and	get	more	information	regarding	delivery.	Dr.	Grass,	school	should	
look	pretty	normal	in	the	fall.	Ramey	suggested	that	we	choose	either	home	or	
school	for	all	orders	to	avoid	confusion.		
C.	School	store	–	PTA	is	taking	preorders	for	adult	black	hoodies.			



	
Meeting	adjoined	at	7:25.		
	
	
	
Attendees:	
Esther	Smidt	
Elizabeth	Daly	
Natalie	Morgan	
Brittany	Vollans	
Lissie	Ham	
Mhairi	McKay	
Olivia	Forbes	
Ramey	Salaz	
	
	
	
	


